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22 March 2021 
 

S4-S6 : Change to timings from Wednesday 24 March 2021 
 
Dear parent or carers, 
 
I write to let you know that from Wednesday 24 March the timings of the morning and afternoon 
sessions will change. 
 
These changes increase the amount of time Senior Phase pupils have in school. 
 
There will be no optional Targeted Support Time, as this time has been added to the formal period 
allocation. Please see new timings below: 
 
Monday to Friday mornings 
 
Period 1 9.15am- 10.40am 

Period 2 10.40am- 12.05pm 

 

Monday to Wednesday afternoons 
 
Period 3 12.45pm- 1.45pm 

Period 4 1.50- 3.10pm 

 

Thursday and Friday afternoons 
 
Period 3 12.45pm- 1.45pm 

Period 4 1.50pm- 2.50pm 

 

Please note that there is no change to the timings for S1-S3 pupils. 
 
Please discuss this with your child to ensure that they are aware of the new timings. 
 
Many thanks for your support in this important matter. 
 
Ms L Elder 
Head Teacher 
 


